
 

 
Year 1 Homework Letter – Friday 23rd February 2024 

  

 

 

 

English 
This half-term we have begun reading a 
new book in English called ‘Beegu’. Beegu 
tells the tale of an adorable little three-eyed 
alien who unexpectedly finds herself alone 
on Earth after her spacecraft crash-lands, 
leaving her stranded. Feeling bewildered 
and alone as she awaits a rescue signal from 
her mother, Beegu sets off to make friends 
with the strange creatures she comes across. 
 

                
 
The children had to find and present 
evidence about the missing alien using a 
variety of sources. They had to answer these 
questions: What does the alien look like? 
How does the alien move? Where does the 
alien live? How does the alien eat? What 
does an alien eat? 

                   
Homework 
Reading books will continue to be changed 3 
times a week on a Monday, Wednesday and 
Friday. Please also practise the set spellings 
for this week on Purple Mash. 
 

Diary dates 
St. David’s Day – St David’s children to 

wear a yellow shirt—Friday 1st March 

Finish for Easter- Thursday 28th March 

Year One Class collective worship — 

Wednesday 22nd May 9.05am 

Year One phonics screening check-W/C 10th 

June 

 

  

 

Maths  
Now that the children have spent some time 
exploring addition and subtraction separately, in 
this next step we look at how they relate to each 
other, considering the addition and subtraction 
fact families for numbers within 20. 

                     

 
 
 
Homework 
Please complete the set activities on Purple Mash.  
 
 
 Great Fire of London model houses 
Thank you to everyone who participated in the 
mini homework project designing and making our 
own Tudor houses. The results were amazing and 
have been commented on by many visitors to the 
school. 

 
                      
 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


